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Dear Professor  SUN Hua, 
 
 
On behalf of UNESCO Beijing Cluster Office, I would like to extend my full 

solidarity to you and your colleagues in the Center for Excellent Teaching 

and Learning, Peking University following the outbreak of COVID-19. 

Please know that our thoughts are with you, your families and 

communities. 

 

This has been a distressing situation, and I sincerely commend all the 

efforts and measures that are being taken to protect individuals and 

communities from the impact of the virus. But it is also heartwarming to 

see the positive, constructive spirit of internal and international 

collaboration that this shared challenge has brought about.  

 

UNESCO appreciates the long term collaboration with the Center for 

Excellent Teaching and Learning, Peking University. We want to reassure 

you that we fully understand that this exceptional situation affects our 

normal routines, posing challenges and limitations for us to cope with. You 

may rest assured that UNESCO stands ready to provide every assistance 

within its power and fields of competence, to you and your colleagues, and 

to review work procedures and schedules to both ease burdens and 

contribute to a return to normalcy at this time. 
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We pledge to work together with you to overcome this challenge, and to 

continue supporting your and our communities to the best of our abilities. 

 

Please accept our very best wishes, and every expression of sympathy 

and support that we can offer. 

 

 
                               Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                           
                               Marielza Oliveira  
                               Director UNESCO Beijing Office and  
                               Representative to China, DPRK, Japan, Mongolia and ROK 
  
 
 


